Eastwood High School

2430 McRae Blvde El Paso, Texas 79925 ¢ 915-434-4000
Dear District IX Council,
Eastwood High School is thrilled to officially submit this letter of intent to host the upcoming

District IX Spring Conference.

Eastwood High School is well known for its outstanding school environment. We would like to

introduce our amazing school environment to the District IX Spring Conference. Eastwood High

School was recently voted El Paso's best public hig 1, and it has new state of the art

facilities. Additionally Eastwood has been very i ith TASC and District IX, holding
various officer positions in both councils thggu@gout the years. We know what is needed to host a
phenomenal Spring Conference because ted the Fall Conference in 2019 and we are
prepared to assist the District IX@tb anything they may need in order to make this an

amazing spring conference. We are gfepared to assist and have experience in selecting a DJ,

decorating the gym, setting up hospitality and more.
Eastwood is ready to take on the task of hosting this event. We intend to provide the necessary
facilities for this conference, but more significantly, we hope to create a positive atmosphere for

everyone in District IX to enjoy.

Sincerely, - :
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Alexis Amaya, Student Body President Robert Martinez, Principal

Laure?)Uribarri, Student Activities Director
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